From: Brian Wilkins

Sent: 21 October 2019 09:25 **To:** gavin.broad@norfolk.gov.uk

Cc: Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing < GYTRC@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Concerns of the Norfolk and Suffolk Boating Association about the Great Yarmouth 3rd

Crossing.

NORFOLK & SUFFOLK BOATING ASSOCIATION

President: Prof R I Card Chairman: B E Wilkins

www.thegreenbook.org.uk

21stOctober

2019

Dear Gavin,

I am chairman of the Norfolk and Suffolk Boating Association, which represents over 50 affiliated clubs, classes and regatta committees, in conjunction where appropriate with the Royal Yachting Association (RYA).

I suspect that we may have missed a deadline to become listed formally in the planning process as an "Interested Party", whereas we are registered as such in connection with the Lowestoft 3rd Crossing. (I understand there is anther deadline tomorrow).

I would wish you to note that our concerns in connection with the Great Yarmouth 3rd Crossing, are already, to my knowledge, being made in representations by the RYA. Our concerns include a) adequate small craft lay-by moorings upstream and downstream, b) opening arrangements for large / tall craft, and c) possible effects on upstream water levels, Additionally, we are in close contact with Ben Falat of RYA (East).

I would be grateful if you would be kind enough to acknowledge this, and to confirm that the RYA's concerns are receiving appropriate attention.

If we can participate in any way, or assist the examining authority with local knowledge, please get in touch.

I look forward to hearing from you, with kind regards

Brian Wilkins. Chairman, NSBA.